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Parents are the children getting a little bit bored of
being at home?

Are they missing their friends from OV¢ % ;
. § R=2 °©
Would you be happy for them to take part in a video project that can be seen by their friends on Seesaw
and Tapestry2 These are the online learning platforms feachers are using to set home learning tasks on and
can only be seen by the children and their parents when they login.

If so, let’s do something amazing together and do what we do best at OV!

We hope you enjoyed the staff lockdown video which we shared on Seesaw and Tapestry. We thought it
would be a great idea to put together a similar film for the children made by them.

IMPORTANT - Parents please be aware that in sending a video clip for this project, we will automatically
assume parental consent is given to put the video on Seesaw and Tapestry for the children and possibly on
the Friends of Orchard Vale Facebook page.

Should we receive hundreds of entries, we will try to include as many of them as possible.

What is the song?
The song we have chosen is *Just Sing” from the new Trolls movie. Here is a link to the song: Just Sing -
YouTube

A copy of the lyrics will be attached to the newsletter. Please enjoy listening to the song and try to learn it!
What we need from you...

You can send any of the following:

A video of you singing a verse of the song (see lyrics for key stage allocation).

A video of you singing a solo section.

A video of you singing the chorus.

A video of you playing a musical instrument.

A video of you dancing (like the staff video — you can be silly or in costume — as long as it is
appropriate).

e A video of you clapping or doing a beatbox (or body rhythm).

The film clips should be short.
If you choose to sing, please look at the lyrics and sing the verse for your year groups or the chorus - that
way the clip will be small enough to email.

1. Parents you can record your child on a mobile phone camera, an iPad or any other device.

2. Email the video clip to the school address orchardvale@ventrus.org.uk.

3. Please mark clearly in the subject box the following: Just Sing project (KS...) (insert the Key Stage your
child is in eg Foundation, Key Stage One or Key Stage Two)

If you have more than 1 child at home - they could sing or dance together. Why not try some harmonies
with your sisters/brothers (if the Mums and Dads can bear it..!)

Listen to the song as much as you can, practise as much as you can... then just go for itll Be brave, be
confident.

At OV we are proud of our singers, dancers and those of us who are just individuals with great personalities —
let’s celebrate our uniqueness and be proud! All the staff members who took part in our video really
enjoyed it — now it's the children’s turn! Don’t be shy!

We are happy to accept different ideas — so if you want to freestyle a rap section or play a bongo drum
solo — feel free!

Mrs Lowrey will edit the song together over the next couple of weeks.
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